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STONINGTON GARDEN CLUB ANNOUNCES 

FIELDS OF GOLD EVENT 
 
 
STONINGTON, CONN. (March 25, 2025) – The Stonington Garden Club 
(SGC) will present “Fields of Gold” on Friday, April 11, at Historic Stonington’s 
Captain Nathaniel Palmer House, 40 Palmer Street, Stonington. Open to the public 
from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm, “Fields of Gold” is a Garden Club of America (GCA) 
club flower show presented by Stonington Garden Club members to celebrate the 
joyful harbinger of spring, the daffodil. The show will include creative entries in 
floral design, horticulture, and photography. 
 
Noted gardener Ian Cooke will give a historical presentation at 2:00 pm, “The 
Spring Fever of the Daffodil,” which is open to all. Visitors are invited to stroll 
through the cove side meadow next to the Palmer House, where the Stonington 
Garden Club planted more than 3,000 daffodils in 2024. 
 
This event is free and open to the public. 
 
About the Stonington Garden Club 
Established in 1926, the Stonington Garden Club is an all-volunteer, non-profit 
organization whose purpose is to educate and encourage interest in the 
environment and conservation, support community projects, and stimulate the 
knowledge and love of gardening. The club has partnered with community leaders 
for nearly a century to positively impact the town and residents with lasting 
contributions through education, beautification, and environmental programs. For 
more information or to inquire about membership, please visit 
www.stoningtongardenclub.org. 
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